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March 15, 2005 

 
Charles Dew 
Information Systems Director 
Connecticut Department of Transportation 
2800 Berlin Turnpike 
Newington, CT 06111 
 
Dear Mr. Dew: 
 
 This letter serves as confirmation that the American Association of State Highway and 
Transportation Officials (AASHTO) is the sole source provider of all AASHTOWare® Software Products. 
 
 Please note that AASHTO is a nonprofit, nonpartisan association that represents the member 
highway and transportation departments in the 50 states, the District of Columbia, and Puerto Rico.  The 
Connecticut Department of Transportation is a member of AASHTO. In addition, AASHTO is the only 
association that represents all five transportation modes – air, highways, public transportation, rail and 
water.  Its primary goal is to foster the development, operation, and maintenance of an integrated national 
transportation system. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
          
 
       Angelique B. Williams 
       AASHTOWare Business Manager 
 


